
 

 

 
 

 

I will be your Child’s new teacher. I am looking forward to a very successful year and I know you are too. I have high expectations for 

your child, and I will do all that I can to help your child achieve those expectations. I will be expecting all work assigned in class to be 

completed. Off course not all the students in the class are under the same pace. Some will be able to finish their work in class and some 

will not. Whether or not if your child gets to finish it on time this has nothing to do with their grade. If the class work was not done in 

class, I will ask the student to take their work home and finish it at home as a homework.  

For more information feel free to come and talk to me or email me.  

Contact information Sabuhashi@yahoo.com 
Signature: 

Sana Abuhashish 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

This is Mrs. Sana Abuhashish. I will be teaching Mrs. 

Ola’s Class. 

I have bachelor’s degree in Biology.  Master’s Degree 

in Organizational Leadership. 

 


